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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome to Hans Price Academy! 

We are delighted to confirm that your child has been allocated a Year 7 place with us for September. 

We know how daunting the move to secondary school can be for both students and parent and aim to alleviate 
any worries you or your child may have ahead of the ‘big day’. With this in mind, we would like to assure you 
that over the coming months we will be visiting the primary schools and gathering information about your 

child, so when they join us in September, we will already know quite a lot about them! 

Both you and your child will have lots of opportunities to get to know us at Hans Price ahead of the September 

start date. We will be running a transition event in June where your child will spend part of their school week 
in Hans Price Academy working alongside primary teachers and getting to know staff at our academy. We 

call this week “The Big Step”. This is a fantastic opportunity for us to get to Know your child and ensure that 

the transition to secondary school is as smooth as it can be. We will send you details as soon as we finalise 

them with our partner primary schools. 

We have a programme of transition events planned throughout the spring and summer. For example, we 

will be holding a movie afternoon in the summer term; this is a great opportunity for your child to start to make 

friends with their new peers and feel more confident being in and around the Academy. Your child is also 

invited to our ‘Summer of Fun’ running from the 18" — 22"4 August. 

There is a dedicated Year 6 transition area on our website containing lots of useful information, including a 

leaflet answering questions from our previous Year 6 students. 

More details around dates will be sent out over the coming weeks, but in the meantime, if you or your child 

have any queries, or would like to arrange a time to come in for another look around, please do not hesitate 
to contact us on transition@hpa.cli.uk 

We look forward to meeting you, and your child, very soon. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Adrian Esch 

Principal 
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